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16.2  Soundingram Configuration. 
 

 
TAB 1 – Format. 
 

 
 

 

The Soundingram’s configuration 
options are accessed from the 
screens’ Options menu as shown 
left. 
 
There are 4 tabs of configuration 
options.  TAB 1 (at left) lets the 
user select displays using up to 
four soundings, and displays using 
one or two diagram panels.  These 
options allow various combinations 
of data analyses and comparisons.   
 
Using the format options as 
selected on the example Tab 1, 
which reflects a two panel display 
with two soundings, the “Data 
mode” display option is selected 
which allows a unique method of 
data comparison.  An example 
soundingram display is shown 
below.  Here the left panel displays 
the potential temperature of two 
soundings while the right panel 
displays the relative humidity. 


